
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 20th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

You will have seen in the news that Teacher Strike dates have 
been published.  As staff we fully support teachers striking but 
wanted to inform you that the teachers at Randwick will not be 
striking on any of the confirmed days.  Your child's education and 
consistency with teaching is important to us, so to maintain 
disruption to their education school will be open as usual.

We have had a very busy and productive week with lots of great 
learning throughout school.

Enjoy your weekend.

Mrs Donaldson

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 30th January 
by midnight on the 24th

January.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

KESTRESL BRISTOL TRIP 25th

January

The children will be visiting 
a mosque and museum in 

Bristol on Tuesday 25th

January.  The coach will be 
collecting them at 8.45am.  
Can we please ask you to 
drop your child off at the 
Vine Tree pub car park to 
enable the coach to leave 

on time.  

Members of staff will be 
there to greet your children 

on the morning.

Many thanks 

Top Doodle Class: Buzzards

Top Doodler: Ethan Smith



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

23rd January

Guitar Lessons.

Tuesday

24th January

Owls and Year 6

School Nurse Visit

NCMP & Vision test.

Letter shave been sent out 

previously to allow you to 

give consent for your child to 

take part.

Cross Country Club 3.15-

4.15pm

Please book school lunches 

for week commencing 30th

January by midnight Tuesday 

24th January

Wednesday

25th January KESTRELS Trip to Bristol, 

please ensure your child 

wears a warm coat and brings 

a water bottle and packed

lunch for the day.    The 

children will be back for the 

end of the school day.

Forest School 

Owls

Y1/Y2 pm 

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with 

wellingtons, socks and an 

appropriate warm coat or 

overall

Forest School After School Club 

Starts

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

26th January

Friday

27th January PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels and Hawks

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


WEEKLY AWARDS

Anya – for persevering with some tricky Maths

Rufus – for listening and applying his spellings to 
his work

Elsie – for being an amazing, kind and caring 
friend. Thoughtful with her interactions with 
others and just being scrummy.

Spencer – for working so hard always

Billy – for a superb attitude to learning, leading to 
him producing writing demonstrating a good grasp 
of figurative language

Isaac – for varying his sentence openers within his 
writing

Milo – for making strong descriptive language 
choices in his writing

Florence – for her focus and progress with proving 
her point in decimals work

Sebastian – for using his new sounds in drawing 

club

Romy – for super imagination in our role play area

Sunkai – for heling his friends with their maths

Cordelia for using strategies to bounce back from 
challenges




